
 

 
No.86 /2024 

NOTICE  

 
Dated : 09-12-2024 

 

 

 

After careful scrutiny it is observed that a few number of students under Central portal 

still have not received their Identity Card from their own Department. So, the 

undersigned have not identified whether such students are continuing their studies or not. 

So, they are asked to collect identity card within 12-12-2024 failing which the authority 

will not take responsible for their admission. As per decision taken by the Admission 

Committee dated 09-12-2024 such students are asked to report their dispute to the HOD 

within 12-12-2024 failing which the authority will not take responsibilities regarding 

their admission. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to : 

 
1. Office file. 

2. Principal’s Desk. 

3. College website. 

(Dr. A.K. Sarkar), 

Principal, 

Gour Mahavidyalaya, 

Mangalbari, Malda. 

 


